
18/06/2020 

MR Bevan McKavanagh 
6 / 52 - 54 Fairlight ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
bevan@glideindustries.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

As an avid water sports enthusiast with young children and local resident, I would like to 
express my support for this DA as submitted. The proposed upgrades would add significantly 
to the community facilities available in the area.
The Fairlight/Manly area lacks such community access to sheltered waterways. An upgrade to 
this location is needed, and such a development is low impact and in keeping with the interests 
of the local community. The proposal to close down the non-environmentally friendly slipway 
and replace it with a community area can only be beneficial to residents and the wider 
community. 
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